
Year 1 Spring Update 

 

Year 1 have had a very busy spring term! Here are just some of the things we got up to. 

In English, we’ve been continuing to practise writing sentences independently remembering 

everything they need: capital letters, finger spaces and full stops! We’ve read lots of interesting 

stories like Very Little Red Riding Hood, Lost and Found and most recently, Poles Apart. 

In maths we’ve been working really hard on our addition and subtraction skills with bigger numbers. 

We’ve used a variety of resources to help us like tens frames, bead strings, number lines and more!  

In science, we learnt all about materials in the first half of the spring term and more recently, about 

seasonal change as winter has turned to spring.  

In geography we’ve been learning all about the United Kingdom. We’re trying hard to memorise the 

names of its four countries and their capital cities. We’ve also been learning about different physical 

geographical features, like beaches, forests and mountains, and human features, like houses, schools 

and factories! 

We also had lots of wonderful experiences this term. We learnt about toys in Spring 1 and had a 

special History Off the Page visit all about toys from the past! For D&T, we designed and built our 

own moving toy cars too. We also presented our very own class assembly to parents and to the 

entire school. We even got to make and eat delicious pancakes on Pancake Day! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


